
 

 

NOTICE – MACKENZIE GAS PROJECT APPLICATION FOR EXTENSION 

 

On November 4, 2015, the Office of the Regulator of Oil and Gas Operations (OROGO) 
received an application from Imperial Oil Resources Ventures Ltd. for an extension of 
the “Sunset Clause” applicable to the Mackenzie Gathering System (MGS), a part of the 
proposed Mackenzie Gas Project. 
 
A decision in this matter will be made by the Chief Conservation Officer under a 
standing delegation from the GNWT Regulator effective June 16, 2014. 
 
As the proposed Mackenzie Gas Project includes elements falling under the jurisdiction 
of both the National Energy Board (NEB) and the GNWT Regulator under the Oil and 
Gas Operations Act, OROGO will coordinate its process with that of the NEB consistent 
with a Memorandum of Understanding between the two regulators signed in July 2015. 
 
More information on OROGO’s process for considering the application will follow 
shortly. 
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